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Welcome Back 

We are glad you are with us to experience what Memorial House has to offer with so much

surrounding beauty, amenities, and the opportunity to create memories that last a lifetime. We 

want to assure every guest that we are committed to the wellbeing of all at Memorial 
House. We are taking every precaution to ensure our conference center is safe. We are

following federal health and safety guidelines as well as guidance from our state and local 

governments. 

Cleaning & Disinfecting 
Our housekeeping staff and cleaning company are trained on

new sanitation protocols. Deep cleaning is enhanced with new 

cleaning techniques, using products and protocols that meet 

EPA guidelines and are approved for the use against 

viruses, bacteria, and other airborne pathogens 

Particular attention will be paid to high-touch areas in 

common areas, including but not limited to: door handles, 

trash receptacles, light switches, railings, tables, chairs,  

restroom faucets, sinks, soap dispensers, toilets, and counter 

tops. 

Additional hand sanitizer is provided throughout the house.

Please note, housekeeping staff will not automatically enter 

the building while guests are on the property. Please contact

your group host for questions and concerns.

Dining Updates 

All meals will be served from the steam tables by our staff. 
Personal condiments (including mustard, ketchup, salt/pepper,

dressings, BBQ, hot sauce, creamers, sugar) will be 
available on your dining table. Entrance and exit into the

serving  area will be one-way.

Vegan, vegetarian, gluten free, and dietary allergy requests 

will be honored. 

EXPECTATIONS FOR 

GUESTS 

✓ Complete provided
prescreening waiver ahead of
time

✓ Wear required face covering

✓ Maintain required social
distancing of at least 6 ft

✓ Adhere to reduced occupancy
guidelines

✓ Stay home or go home if you
are sick

RECOMMENDED BEST 

PRACTICES 
✓ Schedule outside meetings

when appropriate
✓ Refrain from sharing

homemade, bulk snacks
✓ Provide individually packaged

snacks
✓ Refrain from using shared

materials
✓ Bring additional hand sanitizer

for use during group activities

IF SOMEONE BECOMES SICK 
WHILE ON-SITE, please contact 

your physician and notify your 
group leader. Group leaders should 
immediately notify the Director.

Supplies-
Hand sanitizer, gloves, 
masks, cleaners and 
sanitizing wipes will be 
available for guest use.




